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ROAD CLOSURE ALONG 94 AVENUE October 14, 2021                                                                         

 

Dear Berkshire Park Elementary School parents, guardians and staff, 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding while Metro Vancouver continues construction of the 

new Fleetwood Water Main. 

Crews have almost completed the section south of Berkshire Park Elementary School along 154 Street to 90A 

Avenue. Starting next week, they will begin work on 94 Avenue from 154 Street to 153A Street. This section of 

work on 94 Avenue will require the road to be closed with no through traffic for approximately three weeks. 

There will be no parking, drop-off, or pick-up space for vehicles in this area of 94 Avenue during this time. The 

area will be setup as follows to ensure safety for the public and construction crew members at all times: 

• The work will be done in two phases, east and west, in order to keep at least one driveway to the school 
parking lot open at all times for staff parking and school buses. There will be no vehicle access for families 
in the staff parking lot during this work on 94 Avenue. 

• Construction on the east side will begin on approximately October 20 and last one to two weeks. 
Construction on the west side will follow and last another one to weeks. Please see the maps on the 
following pages showing the two phases. 

• While they work on the west side there will be no access to the drive-through loop in front of the school.  
• The sidewalks will be closed on both the north and south side of 94 Avenue in the construction zone, but 

alternative safe, accessible pedestrian paths to and from the school will be provided.  
• Detours and signage will be in place, and traffic control personnel will be available during work hours 

(generally 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM). 

Following the completion of work on 94 Avenue, crews will work north along 153A street for the final section. 

They expect to have the whole project completed and the area and school grounds restored by the end of the 

year. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via the contact details at the end of this letter if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

 

 

Jeni Vlahovic 

Community Liaison 
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East Phase 

Starting on approximately 

October 20 for 1-2 weeks 
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Metro Vancouver Community Liaison: 604-432-6200  
(Monday to Friday from 8 AM to 4:30 PM) 
After Hours Emergency: 604-451-6610 
Email: icentre@metrovancouver.org (Please include “Fleetwood Reservoir and Water Main” in the subject line 
of your email)  
Website: For additional information on this project, or to sign up for project updates, please visit 
www.metrovancouver.org and search “Fleetwood Reservoir and Water Main” 

Metro Vancouver is constructing the Fleetwood Water Main in the City of Surrey to continue delivering clean, safe 

drinking water to growing communities south of the Fraser River. 

 

West Phase 

For 1-2 weeks following 

completion of the east phase 


